From: MATCH <match@pmf.kg.ac.rs>

Subject: Report received

Date: 8 November 2022 at 15:29:40 GMT+3

To: Waleed Hussain Aziz <waleed.aziz@su.edu.krd>

Dear Professor Aziz

We received your referee report for the
paper "Integrability Analysis of the
Smallest 3D Biochemical Reaction

Model" (ms.no 18522). Thanks a lot!

We hope that also in the future you will be
helping us in producing

high—quality issues of "MATCH Communications
in Mathematical and in

Computer Chemistry".

Yours sincerely

Boris Furtula
Managing Editor

MATCH Communications in Mathematical and in Computer Chemistry
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